

WELCOME TO BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL

Academic year 2016 ~ 2017



Dear Parent / Carer

As Head Teacher of the school, together with my colleagues, I welcome you as parents and carers of our pupils; not only the children who have moved on into Years 4, 5 and 6, but especially new children to Brookfield and our new intake of children in Year 3.

Our school offers a happy and safe learning environment where each child is given the opportunities to develop and progress to their full potential. We appreciate this opportunity to develop your child's skills and abilities through their enjoyment and educational development here at Brookfield.

We believe that communication between home and school is very important and we draw your attention to our regularly updated school website

www.brookfield-jun.kent.sch.uk

Each child will bring home ~ 'My Home-School Communication Book' which is our means of day-to-day communication. Regular text messages will also continue to keep you up-to-date with all school matters.

As Term 1 starts, we would like to invite you to our **Yr4/5/6** "**Meet the Teacher**" meeting which will be held in the hall at **2.15pm on Tuesday 13**th **September**. We will talk through our plans and any new initiatives for the coming year.

At the end of the meeting, you will have the opportunity to spend a few minutes meeting with your child's new class teacher if you wish. You will also join your child in their new classroom, so that you have a visual idea of their learning environment for this academic year.

A few written notes and the details of our new initiatives will be available on the day and will be sent home for any parents who are unable to attend the above meeting.

<u>Yr6 parents ~ there will be an opportunity to find out about Secondary Transfer and about the proposed Isle of Wight trip at 3.30pm on Thursday 15th September.</u>

This promises to be another exciting and enjoyable year at Brookfield, engaging the children's interest in their learning, and we look forward to working closely with you as we continue to ensure Brookfield is the best it can be.

Yours sincerely

M J Blewer

Mrs M J Blewer Head Teacher







